
 

 

 

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me 

 
Headteacher: Mrs A McClurey    

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School, Tennyson Avenue, Grangetown, Middlesbrough, TS6 7AD 

 Tel: 01642 455309 | Email: enquiries@stmarys.npcat.org.uk | Website: stmarys.npcat.org.uk 

Part of the Nicholas Postgate Catholic Academy Trust  

Dear parents/guardians,  

 

On Monday 21st November, children are invited to come to school wearing a football kit or red, 

white and blue to support England playing their first match for the World Cup 2022.  

 

Children will be treated with pizza and will have the opportunity to watch the football match, if 

they would like to.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

Miss N. Duffy  
 
Miss Nicole Duffy  
   
Trainee Counsellor  
Communication Lead    


